July 12, 1938

Ire Edward A, Al exander

165 Eroadway
Now York, low York

Doar Ur. Alexanderi

In response to youwr letter of July 7, I will
make an effort to get in touch with you provided
I have time on my next trip to New York, 1t ls
impossible for me to say whan this will bde .

1 would appreciate 1% if you would call on Mr,
Caffyey, Regionsl Administrator of our New Yaork
Office, T will ask Mr, Caffrey to give me a ree
port of your conversation.

Yours faithfully,

#William Cs Douglas
Chairman

EASheridan mmg




